

ICKBURGH SCHOOL

Issue 1-December 2019

Headteacher's Message

Dear Parent or Carer

What a busy term! We've celebrated Black History Month in October, performed at the Shakespeare Festival and recognised Remembrance Day in November, and held Christmas plays in December. In between we've had several parent workshops and I was delighted to see so many of you at our Parents Evening. We've also welcomed lots of new pupils to the school community.

We're looking forward to the arrival our new school uniform for Primary and Secondary pupils in January.

Wishing you and your family a happy and peaceful break

Joe Sieber

Headteacher





Dates for the Diary

End of Term Thursday 19th Dec

INSET Day Monday 6th Jan 2020

Pupils return Tuesday 7th Jan 2020

Shakespeare Schools Festival

Secondary pupils participated in the Shakespeare Schools Festival, performing our own version of Romeo and Juliet in front of over 200 people at the Stratford Circus Arts Theatre. Our pupils really enjoyed showing off their skills in dancing, singing and acting-and brought the house down!



School Messages

We have a new text and email service. If you haven't already done so please update your contact details with the school office.

We will soon be introducing online payments for school meals, if you would like further information please contact the school office.

School office 02088064638